
Road Project in Tuscawilla Hills 
 August 28th – September 8th 

 

Beginning August 28th through September 8th, Asphalt Solutions will be 

working on several projects in Tuscawilla Hills. Sealcoating along Tuscawilla 
Dr, restriping 4 parking spaces at the Tuscawilla Dr postal station, repairing 

cracks along Tuscawilla Dr that are needed, and resurfacing Tall Oak Court.   
 

Once the resealing is completed, they will repaint the stop bars and all speed 

bumps. One side of the street will be completed before moving to the 
opposite side of the street so that the street will not be closed and will 

always remain open.  This process will continue daily as they complete 
sections of Tuscawilla Dr. until the projects are completed. The projects are 

slated to be completed no later than September 8th.    
   What to expect while road work is being conducted:  

- Flaggers on each end of the road to direct traffic 
- Cones blocking the sides of the road they are working on  

- We ask that you please proceed with caution 
- Be aware of all workers and equipment present while work is being 

completed. 
     

Should you have any questions please reach out to Angela Suddueth by 
email at: angela.suddueth@pmpbbiz.com. The HOA Board of Directors would 

like to thank each homeowner in advance for your cooperation and 

understanding while this work is being completed.   
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